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Dear President Miller and Speaker Busch: 

DAVID R. BRINKLEY 
Secretary 

MARC L NICOLE 
Deputy Secretary 

Section 3-503(c) of the State Finance and Procurement Article requires the Secretary of 
Budget and Management to provide an annual report to the General Assembly that includes, in 
detail, the text of any regulations that have been adopted under Title 3, Subtitle 5 of this Article 
which governs the operation and maintenance of the State fleet of motor vehicles. The language 
also requires a statement of any problems involved in ensuring compliance with the authorizing 
statute. I am herewith reporting that no regulations have been adopted under Title 3, Subtitle 5 
of this Article, and there have been no problems ensuring compliance with this subtitle during 
FY 2017. 

If you have any questions about this report feel free to contact me, or your staff may 
contact Mary Naramore at 410-260-747 or marv.nararnore(({)marvland.gov. 

Sincerely, 

._.,,. ~1 ... -A_ 
·~-~~ David R. Brinkley ~ 

Secretary · 

cc: Mary Naramore, Director, Procurement Policy and Administration 
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